
Dear Friend, 

As you know, I’ve been passionate for many years about caring for people 
impacted by abortion, and I’m thrilled to have the chance to keep caring for 
them now as an employee of Justice For All (JFA).    

Justice For All is a non-profit pro-life organization that trains pro-life 
advocates to dialogue about abortion in a manner that respects the dignity of the 
unborn child, the woman in distress, and the person who disagrees, all at the 
same time. Our team travels to college campuses nationwide to engage people of 
various perspectives in conversations aimed at making elective abortions 
unthinkable. I’ve been able to participate as a trainer and speaker in a number of 
JFA seminars and workshops so far, first as a volunteer and now as a staff 
member, and I’ve also participated in several days of outreach events on seven 
college campuses in Colorado and California. 

Over the past five years, I’ve experienced JFA’s training, and now I’m 
excited to share that same training with others. JFA’s approach to conversations 
has helped me become a better advocate for unborn children at risk, and it’s also 
regularly opened up doors for me to share God’s mercy and love with people 
who are hurting and don’t know Him yet. I think, for example, about “Ella,” 
who was visibly angry and anxious when we started to talk, but then opened up 
about her personal experiences, leading to a deeper spiritual conversation. The 
same thing happened in another conversation with “Lou.” 

I’m writing to ask you: would you care with me for the human beings 
impacted by abortion and for the work God is doing through JFA in Colorado 
and across the country? Would you consider supporting my work financially and 
praying for my work? JFA relies solely on donations to accomplish its mission, 
and with your help I can fully devote myself to the task of training Christians to 
create conversations that we trust God will use to save lives, change hearts, and 
heal wounds. 

I would love to meet with you in the coming weeks to see if you’re 
interested in partnering with me and to answer any questions you have. Also, if 
you’d like to support my work now, you can go to jfaweb.org/donate to set up 
an automatic recurring gift or to give a special gift using a credit card or 
electronic bank draft. You can also send in the enclosed pledge form or call the 
JFA office (316.683.6426) for help giving over the phone.  

Thank you for considering this and for continuing to pray for me. It means 
a lot to me!  

Kristine Hunerwadel 
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I talk to students at the JFA poll table on a 
California campus in 2023 (top) and at the JFA 

free speech board in Colorado in 2024 
(bottom).  JFA’s outreach signs highlight both 

the woman and the child (middle).  
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